
 
 

APPLICATION RESOLUTION 
 

Local Assistance Clean Vessel Act – Floating Restrooms 
Grant Application Resolution 

Resolution No.______________ 
 
 

WHEREAS, the County of Santa Barbara has the authority to construct, operate, and 
maintain facilities at the Cachuma Lake Recreation Area; and  

 
WHEREAS, the County of Santa Barbara is applying for a grant for three floating 

restrooms from the State of California, Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of 
Division of Boating and Waterways; and  
 

WHEREAS, the County of Santa Barbara desires to enhance, repair, or rebuild and 
protect the Cachuma Lake Recreation Area to meet the needs of watercraft users, provide public 
amenities to those utilizing the facilities and provide clean, safe and enjoyable recreational 
boating, therefore;  

 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED by the County of Santa Barbara that, 

pursuant and subject to all of the terms and provisions of the Clean Vessel Act, application be 
made to the State of California, Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of Boating and 
Waterways for funding from the Division of Boating and Waterways, Clean Vessel Act – 
Floating Restroom Program Fund; and  

 
BE IT FURTHER RESOLVED that the Director of Community Services or his/her 

designee of said County of Santa Barbara is hereby authorized and directed to cause the 
necessary data to be prepared and application to be signed and filed with the State of California, 
Department of Parks and Recreation, Division of Boating and Waterways.  
 
  



 
 

PASSED, APPROVED AND ADOPTED by the Board of Supervisors of the County of Santa 
Barbara on this 29th of January, 2019 by the following vote: 
 
AYES: 
 
NAYS: 
 
ABSENT: 
 
ABSTAIN: 
 
 
 
ATTEST: COUNTY OF SANTA BARBARA 
MONA MIYASATO  
COUNTY EXECUTIVE OFFICER 
CLERK OF THE BOARD 

 
 

By:  By:  
 STEVE LAVAGNINO, CHAIR 
 BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 
 
 
 
 By:  
 GEORGE CHAPJIAN  
 Director, Community Services Department 
 
 
APPROVED AS TO FORM:  
MICHAEL C. GHIZZONI   
COUNTY COUNSEL  

 
 

By:   
 Deputy County Counsel  


